
CERTIFICATES OF NO ACCIDENT FOR PILOTS  

With reference to enquiries that AAIIB receives from pilots requiring το  submit to airlines a 

certificate that they  have not been involved in any civil aviation accident or serious incident, 

AAIIB wishes to state the following: 

Law under ICAO Annex 13, Regulation (EU) n º 996/2010 and Law 73/I/2015 , protects the 

information gathered by the Safety Investigation Authorities. Therefore, as per this legislation, 

this information must be exclusively used by the Safety Investigation Authorities for the only 

purpose to prevent future accidents and improve safety, and not releasing  that information to 

third parties for purposes other than using it during the investigation. 

Giving consideration to the above, the final reports of the Safety Investigation Authorities do 

not include any personal details. Checking  information gathered by the Safety Investigation 

Authority to verify if a pilot is included therein to satisfy this kind of enquiries would imply an 

inappropriate use. 

What is a certificate of no accidents? 

Aircraft operators from different countries require pilots, to submit a certificate from their 

aviation authority in which it is confirmed that they haven’t been involved in any accident or 

serious incident. 

AAIIB cannot issue a certificate of no accidents? 

According to the Cyprus and international laws, AAIIB  cannot use information collected 

during investigations for purposes other than accident prevention and safety improvement. 

This information is considered confidential, personal and its publication to third parties is 

protected by law. 

AAIIB considers that the use of this information for purposes other than accident prevention is 

inadequate and could lead to misinterpretation.  

 


